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Guidelines 
 
The Department of Human Services will not take negative action against a provider or fiscal intermediary that 
does not take adverse employment action against an applicant, employee, or volunteer who tests positive for 
marijuana.   

 

The Department of Human Services may take negative action against a provider or fiscal intermediary that 
permits an employee or volunteer to use or be under the influence of marijuana while on duty. 

 

Questions should be directed to Dhs-sklaw.opia@dhs.nj.gov 

 

 

 

   

 


